
From: Chris Fieder  
Sent: Saturday, February 6, 2021 11:01 AM 
To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] River Road golf course . 
  
I'm writing this in responce of closing g river road golf course.  I've been a partial 
member of the city courses for 25 yrs I play River a lot with a group of 8 have been for 
years closing River road is wrong its a  great course and it will be missed if it closes last 
season was very frustrating getting tee times on the internet I was lucky to 10am times 
a lot were for 12pm or later thats not acceptable years past with River road open we 
had good tee times. This is a public course and I feel it should stay open as a tax payer 
I pay for other public things I don't use  but I don't mind because its a community public 
funded . If River closes I will be buying a membership at a privately  owned club and will 
not support the city courses anymore .I love golfing all city courses River being my 
favorite I hope city council keeps this course open  
  
Thanks.   
  
Chris Fieder  
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